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The Workshop Session of the Satsuma City Council 
 
The City Council of the City of Satsuma, Alabama, convened in a workshop session at City Hall in 
said city at 5:30 p.m. the 10th day of September, 2020. 
 
The following members were present: Mayor Tom Williams 

Council members Randy Little, Jason Skelton, Allison Reese and Bill Black 
Absent:  Councilmember Mike Butler 
Also, present: Heather Davis, Assistant City Clerk, James Elmore, Public Works Supervisor, Police 
Chief Clint Harrell and Fire Chief Kenneth Waites. 
 
Mayor Williams met with Council to review and discuss the FY2021 Budget specifically the 
revenues. Council reviewed each revenue line item and concurred on the amounts for the FY2021 
revenue budget.  
 
Mayor Williams also brought to the attention of Council that they would need to consider increasing 
the line of credit to $1,000,000.00 due to the GOMESA grant being a reimbursable grant in which 
the City has to pay for the construction and then get reimbursed. The grant documents state that it 
will be a one-time payment, however, there will be some discussion to see if the project can be 
divided in to phases.   
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:00 
 
_/s/ Tom Williams___________  _/s/ Randy Little____________ 

Mayor Williams    Councilmember Little 

_/s/ Mike Butler_____________  /s/ Jason Skelton___________ 

Councilmember Butler   Councilmember Skelton 

 

_/s/ Allison Reese___________  _/s/ Bill Black_______________ 

Councilmember Reese   Councilmember Black 

 

ATTEST: _/s/ Vicki Miller_____ 
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